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Safety Awareness 
Communication 

Safety Information 

 

Commencing tomorrow, Tasman Power will commence installation of earth rods 

throughout the BESS project, starting at the 330KV switchyard and then heading to BESS 4 

and BESS 5.   

 

Once installed, there will be an orange conduit slipped over the earth rod with some orange 

warning tape attached to the top. 

 

If machinery or vehicles are being operated around these installed earth rods, care needs 

to be taken, and a spotter may be required, to avoid damaging the installed earth rod. 

 
All operators are requested to take care when operating around these areas. 
 
 
  
 
 


